
 

NEXT Campus Improvements
from Jeremy Gawf

February 19, 2025

The marquee has been installed. The colors match the Family Life
Center very nicely. This project took a while to get to the finish line,
but we are finally here. I can’t wait to see the impact the new marquee
will have on the organization. It will streamline our ability to reach the
community.  

With the big 2023-24 projects (playground, FLC letters, and marquee)

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=98cbcdab-2f54-48aa-a524-0c94bf3610ba


behind us, it’s time to look at 2025 projects. Here are a few things to
come in the first part of this year:

The letters on the church building exterior will be getting a much-
needed facelift.
The Worship Center will be repainted.
Church building light switches and electrical outlets will be
changed to white.

​I can’t wait to get these projects started and have a strong 2025!

Blessings,
​Jeremy A. Gawf
Business Manager
jeremy@shepherdlutheran.com
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